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Crane, Nancy T -
From: Spinbarkit@aol.com 

Sent: Sunday, September 01,2002 1:37 PM 

To: Crane, Nancy T 

Subject: FDA SHOULD BE LlBlLE FOR AMERICAS POOR HEALTH 

ITIS NOT NORMAL TO HAVE AMERICANS DEPENDENT ON PHARMACEUTICALS. 
YOU cannot TAKE AWAY OUR CHOICE TO PROTECT OUR HEATH WITH 
SUPPLEMENTS. 

9/3/02 
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